
THE SOUTH EPIPHYLLUM SOCIETY 

 

The South Bay Epiphyllum Society was founded in June, 1986.  The goal of the Society 

was the study the culture of all of the epiphytic cacti including the hybrid epies.  The 

Society was formed to serve the inhabitants of the south bay area of Los Angeles county 

in California.  As the club grew, we have had members from all over the U.S. and also 

Canada, England, Germany and New Zealand. 

 

Our newsletter is called the Epi Gram.  It is published monthly except for January.  The 

Club meets at the South Coast Botanic Garden in Palos Verdes Peninsula, California.  

Our meetings are on the second Tuesday of each month except January at 7:30pm. We 

have an annual Show and Sale on the first Sunday of May at the Botanic Garden.    


